
ITEM 7 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 62 

COUNCIL MEETING 1980 l 0 06 

RE: LETTER FROM LOUGHEED VENTURES. LTD WHICH APPEARED ON THE AGENDA FOR 
THE 1980 SEPTEMBER 29 MEETING OF COUNCIL (ITEM 5~) 
LOUGHEED HOTEL/LIQUOR LICENSE 
4343 LOUGHEED HIGHWAY 

The following report from the Director of Planning is in response to a letter 
from Lougheed Ventures Ltd. which appeared on last week's agenda. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT the report of the Director of Planning be received for information 
purposes. 

TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

* * * * * * * 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

DIRECTOR OF PLANNING 

LOUGHEED HOTEL/LIQUOR LICENSE 
4343 LOUGHEED HIGHWAY 

RECOMMENDATlON: 

PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

1980 OCTOBER 01 

l. THAT this report be received for information purposes. 

REPORT 

Appearing on the 1980 September 29 Council Agenda was a letter from 
Mr. C. B •. Coward, requesting Municipal authority to obtain a Class 11 C11 

Cabaret License for the Lougheed Hotel. 

Upon discussing this matter with officers of the Liquor Control and 
Licensing Branch, the Planning Department advises that the applicantts 
letter should be considered simply as a request for confirmation of zoning 
pursuant to the Branch's procedure for issuing "site preclearance 11

• As 
a result, Council's consideration of this request is not required at this 
time, but rather will be dealt with by the Planning Department as a zoning 

• Jniorma.tfon item. · · 

Should the Liquor Control and Licensing Branch issue site preclearance to 
the subject proposal, Council will be required to evaluate this matter in 
due course through the submission of a more detailed Manager's Report 
containing all relevant Departmental iriput. · · 

This is for the information of Council. 

POS:lf, 

c~: Chief License Inspector 
· • ·Municipal Clerk 

11' <. ' : ~ ' j 

. L. Parr ~ 
Director of Planning 
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